
Residential Course for Year 6 children 

March 2022 
 
17th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we are organising a residential educational adventure activity 
course from the 14th-18th March 2022 for our present year 6 children. We will be travelling with the 
Y6 Children from Captains Close, this reduces the coach cost and will strengthen the relationships 
between children.  
 
We have been fortunate enough to secure a booking at the Pioneer Centre, in Kidderminster. The 
centre is well equipped and has excellent accommodation. The children attending the residential 
course will be able to experience a wide range of outdoor pursuits based on teamwork to develop 
personal and social skills.  If you wish to find out more about the centre and its activities, please visit 
https://activity-centres.naycacuk.co.uk/pioneer-centre/ for more information. 
 
The cost of the visit will be approximately £266 depending on the number of children taking part. It is 
a 5-day course that includes return travel by coach, full board, accommodation, and a full programme 
of activities. If your child receives Pupil Premium you will have support with the cost of the trip. 
 
We need to gauge numbers for the trip to go ahead could you please return the reply slip attached by 
29th November 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Sarah Sadler 
Head teacher 
 

 
Residential Interest Reply Slip 

I would like my child to attend the Residential Visit.        
          
My child will not be attending the Residential Visit   
   
Child’s Name ___________________________________ 
 
Signed ___________________________ parent/carer 
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